
      QUEENSWAY SCHOOL                             Brantwood Rise 
Banbury 

OXON 
OX16 9NH 

 
Tel: 01295 251631 

Head Teacher: Mrs Sarah Horbury-Jakeman                        Email: office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk  
BA Hons (QTS), NPQH              
 

Monday 14th November 2022 
 

Dear Parents/carers 

 
We are delighted to invite Year 6 parents to Queensway School’s carol concert. 

 
The carol concert will be performed by children in Key Stage 2 on Thursday 15th December at 1:30pm 
in the hall. This event is only open to parents of Year 6 children to watch as a special treat for the last 
year of primary school!   
 
Please find 2 tickets enclosed. If you have any tickets you are not going to use, please can you return 

these to the school office by Wednesday 7th December. Any spare tickets will be available at 8.40am 

on Friday 9th December from reception.  There is no charge for the tickets; however, there will be a 

collection after the performance, which will go towards buying new playground equipment for the 

children.  

Unfortunately, on this occasion, we would ask that you do not bring pre-school toddlers or babies as the 

nature of a traditional carol concert means there will be moments of reflection and solo singing. Thank 

you for your understanding. 

If you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation, we look forward to seeing you. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Mrs Thompson    Miss Hollidge 
Phase Leader            Music Leader  
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